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August Board Meeting

It’s a brand new school year for the Tigers and Tigerettes. Fall semester brings a spark of excitement
to the community of Brackettville with exciting events such pep rallys, parades and the Texas tradition
of homecoming. The first week of August is the start of UIL events such as cross country, volleyball,
cheer and football.

Brackett will be hosting a number of scrimmages and games throughout the month and we hope the
work that was put in this summer will carry over to the field of play for the Tigers and Tigerettes.
Volleyball will set the tone being the first sport to actually compete against another program outside of
Brackett. Their motto of ‘Defending the Tradition’ will resound throughout the gym as the Tigerettes
plan to return to the top of the district for another season. On the gridiron, the Tigers hope to ‘Start a
Tradition’ by competing in one of the hardest districts in the state voted on by the coaches this
summer. Both programs lost some great senior leadership but are hopeful the underclassmen learned
how to work and excel from following the seniors before them. 7 a.m. is the time when most alarm
clocks go off in the morning but for our cross country team, that is the time stretch begins. As the
team of runners’ race and run into the morning sunset, most people are brushing their teeth and eating
breakfast in front of the morning news. True dedication on our teams part and we hope the sacrifices
pay off this season as we look to make another run into post district competition.

But again, | feel I’ve been blessed with great opportunity to impact the student-athletes of Brackett
ISD with the best athletic experience we can provide, but | am not in this alone. It takes a great group
of individuals to create a team to teach our student-athletes. | believe | have one of the best
supporting staff of coaches, educators, administrators, and board members in the state. We’ve added a
few new pieces to the puzzle and hope the final picture looks better than it did in previous years. | am
humbled and proud to be a Tiger!

...with Tiger Pride
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